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Water Mains Flushing Program  
12 March 2020 

Council staff regularly undertake mains flushing to resolve water quality issues or issues 
arising from broken main or meter replacement.  This is a requirement and standard practice 
for any local water authority.  

"The community can be assured that Council is not wasting water unnecessarily and is taking 
the opportunity to undertake this important task while Water Restrictions are at a low level", 
Mayor Peter Petty said. 
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